
Fay Taylor 

I was elected as a Parent Governor in November 

2018, with a four year term of office. I have two 

children attending Banks Road – in year 1 and year 

2 and am often found helping out in various classes 

around the school in addition to the role of Governor.  

I am the link Governor for Maths and share the link 

Governor role for EYFS (Early Years Foundation 

Stage).  

I also work as a supply teacher in various schools in 

the area – as such I have declared this on the 

register of business interests, although the agency I 

am employed through is not one ever used by the 

school. 

 


